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LET YOUR 

VOICE BE 

HEARD 

As part of our continued commitment to safety excellence, 
MCLBA will be conducting the 2025 Voluntary Protection 

Program Assessment survey. This important survey is designed 
to gather feedback from personnel at all levels regarding the 
effectiveness of our safety program, leadership engagement, 
and employee involvement. Your participation is essential, by 
sharing your honest and thoughtful input, you’ll help identify 
areas for improvement to ensure our safety culture continues 

to grow stronger. The survey is anonymous, and responses will 
be used to enhance workplace safety across the instillation. 

 
The survey will be available from 1 August to 29 August 

2025. All Marine Corps Logistics Base Marines (MCC 066) and 
Civilian Marines are required to complete it by using the link 
https://semperfisurveys.org/survey/6727481 or scanning the 

QR code. 
 

 
Thank you for your commitment to a safer MCLBA.  

https://semperfisurveys.org/survey/6727481

